BLECKLEY COUNTY SUPERIOR COURT

The Bleckley County Superior Court Clerk’s office is proud to announce
mandatory UCC eFiling becomes effective January 1, 2022. In effort to provide
ease and convenience, Bleckley County Superior Court Clerk’s office, in
conjunction with the Georgia Superior Court Clerks’ Cooperative Authority,
has developed an online electronic filing portal. Go to http://efile.gsccca.org,
register and begin filing electronically.

We hope that you find this service to be beneficial as Bleckley County Superior
Court Clerk’s office continues to explore and implement new ways to improve
services delivered to the citizens of Bleckley County.

Carol Evans
Clerk of Superior Court




